
Indian Motorcycle Company  

Indian Motorcycle Recall I-23-07 

NHTSA Recall 23V829  

Communication Date: 12/15/2023 

Text Message Communication: 

Indian Motorcycle voluntarily recalled some ’23 & ‘24 Heavyweight motorcycles for crash and serious 

injury risk as the crankshaft position sensor may be improperly routed and fail. Our records show you 

may have one. Go to https://bit.ly/3RGcLAU Questions? Call 877-204-3697. 


